
        
    THE PRESIDENT  

           OF THE  

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

 

 12 November 2020 

 

Excellency, 

  

I would like to acknowledge the letter dated 11 November 2020 from the Russian 

Federation, Algeria, the Republic of Burundi, the People`s Republic of China, Cuba, Eritrea, 

India, the Islamic Republic of Iran, Nicaragua, the Republic of the Union of Myanmar, the 

Republic of the Sudan, the Syrian Arab Republic and the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela, 

in relation to 



 

As President of the General Assembly, in the exercise of my functions, I remain 

under the authority of the General Assembly, in accordance with Rule 36 of the Rules of 

Procedure, and therefore it is up to the membership to decide on the postponement of the 

consideration of any draft decision or resolution. 

 

Please accept, Excellenc


